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SCHOOL ID’s 
Student ID’s were handed out during 2nd period on Tuesday.    

Students must wear their ID’s around their necks at all times. 

Any student that does not have their ID, please stop by the 

Dean’s office before or after school or during your lunch 

period to pick up your ID. 

 

 

PEER TUTORING 
Welcome Back Students!  Please let us know if you are 

interested in being a peer tutor this year.  We would like to 

offer options for students to get help during lunch periods in 

different academic areas.   Please click on this link and indicate 

if you would like to continue as well as your availability and 

the classes you are comfortable helping out with. 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfWY5ecOf4hpOC_40rq5kBOI6ZDfIsi7ujUlp0-KaqTKhY6eQ/viewform


 

 

 

SCHOOL PICTURES 
School Portrait day/s will be held on August 24, 2022 (FR/SO) 

and August 25, 2022 (JR/SR). Afterwards, you’ll be able to 

select your image for your yearbook, and all orders will be 

delivered to your home. To view and order photos from 

Picture Day: You’ll receive an email when your images are 

ready to view online. Or, you can search for them at vipis.com 

shortly after photos are taken. If you need further assistance, 

contact VIP at support@vipis.com.    Please click here for 

more photo day information.   Click here for photo 

information in Spanish. 

 

 

SENIORS PORTRAITS 
Seniors will receive a postcard from Visual Image Photography 

with information on how to schedule an appointment if you are 

interested in a full sitting.  Portraits will be taken on October 

11, 12, 13 & 14 at SEHS for Seniors who would like a full 

portrait session and would like to purchase portraits. 

 

 

YEARBOOK PICK UP 
If you ordered a yearbook for the 2021-2022 school year, then 

you can pick up your yearbook at the Attendance office.   If 

you did not order a yearbook, there are still several more 

yearbooks available for sale for $50 cash.  

 

 

FALL PLAY AUDITIONS 
Auditions for the fall play, These Shining Lives, will be August 

29th and 30th. Please pick up an audition packet at the theatre 

board in the A-Wing, just outside of the black box. Please 

consider auditioning to bring this incredible true story to life. 

 

 

https://www.vipis.com/
mailto:support@vipis.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/18TOip7u_3_za8yPCRBeOaZWDMWfbqYTc/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1GHxg8C_ZPrf-DJ2GU6_uWVOYsdbKsnNK/view?usp=sharing


 

 

SEHS BOOSTER INFORMATION 
Welcome back SEHS Storm students and parents.  The South 

Elgin High School Boosters are volunteers that support the  

SEHS students,  staff,  activities,  and  athletics  by 

 coordinating  and volunteering  at events, as well as providing 

additional funding to help improve  the experiences  of  the 

 entire SEHS community. The Boosters rely on the 

participation of parents, friends, and businesses to help 

support our students through memberships, donations, and 

events.  Your contributions supplement the U-46 funding for 

athletics and activities.  We are proud of our partnership with 

the Administration as we work to have a long-lasting, positive 

impact on SEHS. 

 
Please join us for our first Booster Meeting of the year being 

held in the SEHS library Tuesday, August 23 at 7pm.    All 

Parents are welcome.   Future Booster meetings will be held on 

the 2nd Tuesday of every month at 7pm in the SEHS library.  

Thank you! South Elgin Booster Foundation 

www.sehsboosters.com 

 

 

STUDENT PARKING REMINDERS 
*Please have your parking tag hanging in your rear-view 

mirror facing out. 

Tags should not be laying on your dash. 

 

*Parking tag numbers should be facing out so the number is 

visible. 

 

ATTENDANCE-EARLY RELEASE 

Attention Parents: If your student needs to leave early for any 

reason, you will need to call our early release line (x3764).  

Advance notice (1 hr prior to release) is appreciated and 

http://www.sehsboosters.com/


 

 

needed in order to get a pass to your student and for them to 

sign out at the attendance office.   Thank you. 

 

 

DELIVERIES TO THE SCHOOL 
 (FAST FOOD, BALLOONS, FLOWERS ETC.) 

Ordering pizza and having fast food delivered during regular 

school hours, or parents/guardians bringing fast food to 

students, is not permitted. Gifts, Balloons, flowers, etc. cannot 

be delivered to students during the school day. Door Dash, 

Uber Eats, and floral deliveries will be turned away. 

 

 

HERFF JONES VISIT  
Back to School Night 8/25 

Order Your Official Class Ring and Custom Letter Jacket 

Family Order Night 

Thursday, August 25th 

6pm to 8pm 

In the Commons 

Shop and design online at www.HerffJonesIL.com 

Please bring your Letters and Numerals to order night! 

 

 

 

 

 
Theater Tech Club will hold their first meeting in the 

Auditorium on Wednesday, August 24 from 3-4pm.  All 

students are welcome.   No prior experience required! 

 

http://www.herffjonesil.com/


 

 

 

 

"OLAS (Organization of Latin American Students) will be 

having their first informational meeting on Thursday, 8/25 at 

3pm in the Staff Lounge (located in the commons).  Please 

come if you'd like to find out more about our club.  We hope to 

see you there! 

 

 

SASA  (South Asian Student Association) will be having their 

first informational meeting on Tuesday, August 30 at 3pm in 

B100.  Please come if you’d like to find out more about our 

club.  We hope to see you there! 

 

 

 

 

Senior Class Council will have their first meeting on Monday, 

August 29th, at 3pm in Room F118. 

Any senior is welcome to attend. We will be discussing 

homecoming and other items regarding this school year. 

 

 

 

HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND! 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

  


